
RAPID TRANSIT CORRIDORS  
ENVIRONMENTAL ASSESSMENT STUDY 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC INFORMATION CENTRE #3 
 
The City of London is entering a new chapter in its history - one that is focused on 
improving travel options for residents.  Rapid Transit is a key part of this new vision, 
along with reshaping land use.  The foundations for Rapid Transit were established 
through The London Plan and Smart Moves 2030 – A New Mobility Transportation 
Master Plan.  
 
The City of London is currently conducting the Rapid Transit Corridors Master Plan 
study in accordance with the Municipal Class Environmental Assessment (EA) process, 
which is an approved process under the Ontario Environmental Assessment Act.  The 
first stage of the study will prepare a Master Plan for Rapid Transit in accordance with 
Phases 1 and 2 of the Municipal Class EA process.   
 
You are invited to attend the third Public Information Centre (PIC) for the Rapid Transit 
Master Plan study.  The purpose of the PIC is to present the preferred Rapid Transit 
system including the corridors, vehicle technology and station locations.  The session is 
a drop-in open house, with panels displaying information on the preferred Rapid Transit 
system, cultural and environmental impacts assessment, and potential impacts along 
each corridor.  Project staff from the City and the consultant team will be available to 
answer questions and collect your feedback. 
 

 
Rapid Transit Corridors EA 

Public Information Centre #3 
 

Wednesday December 2, 2015 
Noon – 8:00 pm 

London Public Library Central Branch  
251 Dundas Street, London 

 
Formal presentation and discussion at 6:00 pm 

In the Wolf Performance Hall 

  
The meeting information will also be available at City Hall on selected days. 
 

Additional Drop-In Times 
Shift Office, City Hall Lobby, 300 Dufferin Avenue 

 

Saturday December 5 10:00 am – 2:00 pm 
Tuesday December 8 Noon – 6:00 pm 

Thursday December 10 Noon  – 6:00 pm 
Saturday December 12 10:00 am – 2:00 pm 



 
The venues are fully-accessible. If you require special accommodation, please contact 
us at shift@london.ca prior to the event. 
 
The meeting information will be available on www.shiftlondon.ca following the PIC.  
Information on this project is also available by emailing shift@london.ca or by 
contacting either of the project representatives: 
 
Edward Soldo, P. Eng.  
Director of Roads and Transportation 
City of London 
Tel: (519) 661-2500 ext. 4936 
esoldo@london.ca 

Brian Hollingworth, P. Eng. 
Director 
IBI Group 
Tel: (519) 472-732 
bhollingworth@IBIGroup.com 

 
Information will be collected in accordance with the Municipal Freedom of Information 
and Protection of Privacy Act. With the exception of personal information, all comments 
will become part of the public record. 


